

Office of the Provost and Vice-President (Academic)

4401 University Drive Lethbridge, Alberta, Canada T1K 3M4 Phone 403.329.2202 Fax 403.329.2097

July 27, 2015

TO:

General Faculties Council

A.W. Hall.

FROM:

Andrew W. Hakin

Chair, Curriculum Coordinating Committee

During the past year, the Curriculum Coordinating Committee met on:

November 17, 2014 November 18, 2014 May 11, 2015

The business conducted at these meetings was submitted to GFC for approval on December 8, 2014 and June 1, 2015. Further information on those reports is available on the Governance website http://www.uleth.ca/governance within the approved GFC Minutes.

AWH:gv